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South Region RAM report
Christine Williams 

· Meeting held 10/8/20 with SR district chairs. 4 of the 5 current Supervisors in attendance. National Manager, Deputy Manager, PR and Secretary also joined this meeting. Invitation sent to DGs with limited attendance from DGs, Jenny shared her focus with the team. Gloria shared her ‘Tools of the Trade’. Natania gave us an update on PR strategies. 
· Champion Pack sent to new District Chair – great resource for new Supervisors. 
· Updated the Champion Pack to include our Southern Region focus with a document on Eliminating Malaria for Good in Vanuatu a focus for our Southern Region
· Covid impacting RAM fundraising
· Bushfires in east Gippsland and more broadly in Australia  earlier this year also impacted the focus from many clubs as they supported the bushfires, This also impacted fundraising for RAM
· Advertised the Position Vacant for the D9800 RAM supervisor. 
· In discussion with Cherilyn Fleming – Central Region Supervisor, as Cherilyn currently is the District Supervisor and Region Supervisor and looking to get a team to support her. In the interim period we welcomed Cherilyn to continue to join our SR team.
· RAM conference promotion sent out and District Supervisors encouraged to attend to promote within their districts. 
Celebrations
· I received an enquiry from Jacob Opio a member of Caroline Springs. Jacob is a GP working in Melton.  Jacob has read the Position Description and understands the responsibilities and is keen to contribute to RAM. Jacob has agreed to commence as the D9800 Supervisor for Rotarians Against Malaria (RAM).  Note: D9800 International Chair, RAWCS Supervisor and DG informed. 
· Certificates given to the Guest Speaker stating they will make a donation to RAM in the speaker’s name
· One supervisor rang every President or Secretary to seek support of RAM and to ask if they knew of people who might be interested in joining the RAM team
· District 9820 DGs Partner Project is Eliminating Malaria for Good in Vanuatu
Opportunities
· zoom meetings gives district supervisors options to interact with clubs especially those some distance away
· One district sending a letter to all their clubs 
· RAM collection tins being distributed
· Monster book sale planned for January 2021 with funds for RAM
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